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Poulton Lancelyn Primary School    

Dear Parents,                                                                           
    15th December 2023
As part of their history studies, the children in year 4 will be visiting Tatton Park, on Thursday 1st February 2024.
We will be leaving school at 9:15am and will return in time for the end of the school day.  The children will need a packed lunch for the day in a disposable bag (no glass bottles please).  The children must wear their school uniform, a warm waterproof coat and comfortable shoes.
The cost of the trip is £18.00
Payment and consent can be made via ParentPay. 

If you are able to help with the trip please email,
parentreplies@poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk
Thank you for your support.
Yours sincerely,
Miss Farlam   Mrs Dingle   Miss Slater     


